From: Noelia Boscana [mailto:Noelia.Boscana@minterellison.com]

Sent: Tuesday, 20 February 2018 3:16 PM

To: Macrae, Tess

Cc: Martin, Jaime; Geoff Carter; Natasha Simonds

Subject: FW: Tooltechnic Systems (Aust) Pty Ltd - resale price maintenance (RPM) notification [ DLM=For-Official-
Use-Only]

Importance: High

Dear Tess

Thank you for your email. We have set out below our response to each of your queries.

1. Description of the RPM conduct in relation to Festool products: we confirm that the description of the
notified RPM conduct, in relation to Festool products is as follows: “Tooltechnic to continue to require in its
agreements with its dealers selling Festool branded products to not sell any Festool product below a price(s)
nominated by Tooltechnic.”

2. Contact details of relevant market participants: please see attached updated contact details (including
email addresses), as well as contact details for Makita. We confirm that the reason why only 5 dealers have
been included is that these dealers sell both Festool and Fein products.

3. Public version of submission: we confirm that the ACCC can use either the un-redacted title pages of
Schedules 1, 2, 5, 6 and 7 (copy attached) or the Index of documents, in the public version of Tooltechnic’s
submission.

If you have any further queries, please let us know.

Kind regards
Noelia

Noelia Boscana

Special Counsel
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